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September 5, 2012 

Liane and Tobin Rockley 
Rockley Family Foundation 
8555 West Colfax 
Denver, CO 80215 

Dear Liane and Toby, 

Thank you for the donation of piano rental for the Colorado 
Children's Chorale 2011-2012 season. The total donation is 
valued at $2600. 

Brighton Armory Performance on October 24 
Maestro event at the Governor's Mansion on November 10 
Vail Residency June 9 to June 15 

We truly appreciate the support from the Rockley Family 
Foundation and look forward to working with you in the future. 

s/lJ: 
Diane Newcom 
Executive Director 


